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August 18,1980

G. Wayne Kerr -

Office of State Programs
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Wayne:

The proposed amendment to 10 CFR, 71, regarding advance notification to4

,

State Governors of transportation of nuclear waste to, through, or
; across state boundaries, has been received and reviewed.

As you recall, this point was covered during my presentation at the State
Liaison meeting in San Francisco. I concur with the prior notification
criteria and suggest that routing information should also'be included.
Governor Babbitt's office was contacted and concurrence with the afore-
mentioned criteria was confirmed.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I may provide further assistance.

Sincerely,

b f _-

Charles F. Tedford '

Director

cc: George Britton
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